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MEETING MINUTES il -

Minutes from the Board of Assessors Meeting which was held on Apri 15, 2020 :j; -0

Location: Via conferénce call, remote location. S; 2
Meeting participants: Chairperson Priscilla A. Koleshis, Clerk Michael Leitzel, Member Ellen Doyfe§u1@an,

Interim Director of Assessing Rui Pereira,

Open Session Meeting called to order: at 11am.
Public participation / access was available via conference call # 508 744 4052, pin # 96857

The Board discussed authorizing Interim Director of Assessing to sign abatement applications and required

reports due to the COVID-19 restrictions. A motion was made by Priscilla Koleshis and seconded by Mike

Leitzel to authorize Interim Director of Assessing to sign abatement applications and required reports due to
COVID-19 restrictions. The vote was unanimous by a roll call vote

The Board reviewed the minutes from the Open Session and Executive Session Meetings of the Board of
Assessors, which was held on: March 20, 2020. A motion to approve and release the minutes was made by Ellen
Doyle Sullivan, seconded by Michael Leitzel and the vote was unanimous by a roll call vote.

Under M.G.L. c. 30A Sec.21 (a)}(7) and to comply with M.G.L. Ch. 59, Sec.60., motion was made by Ellen Doyle
Sullivan and seconded by Michael Leitzel to enter into Executive session to discuss tax abatement applications.
The vote was unanimous by roll call vote.

Executive Session called to order; at 11:15 am

The Board reviewed abatement applications. 27 abatement applications were granted and 2 were denied through
a motion made by Michael Leitzel and seconded by Ellen Doyle Sullivan. The vote was unanimous by roll call

vote, See attached list for information related to the abatements that were granted.

A motion was made by Ellen Doyle Sullivan and seconded by Priscilla Koleshis to reconvene to Open Session.
The motion was unanimously approved by a roll call vote,

Executive session adjourned: at 12:10 pm
Open Session meeting reconvened: at 12:10 pm

Meeting Adjourned: at 12:15pm

Respectfully submitted,
Rui Pereira, MAA - Interim Director of Assessing
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